
HB 395 -- WATER SUPPLY DISTRICTS (Wood)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN:  Local Government 

Currently, public water supply district boards which are
dependent upon purchases of water to supply their needs are
allowed to sell all or part of their district property to cities
owning waterworks systems.  This bill extends that power to all
public water supply districts.

FISCAL NOTE:  No impact on state funds in FY 2006, FY 2007, and
FY 2008.  


